
Thank you for your help in Españolandia 2019 
 
 
What and where: 
Thank you for your interest in helping. As you know, Españolandia is the simulation of a 
country and we need many volunteers. This year we expect about 2,500 middle and 
high school students. It is in room 3220 to 3228 WSC in the Wilkinson Center on 
Thursday, April 18. 
 
Here is another short video of Españolandia that I would like you to see, so you can get 
an idea of what the activity is all about. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bU2-
pMVGp0I 
 
You need to be at B-152 JFSB at 7 am, where Dr. Bateman will give you a box to bring to 
the WSC, where I will be. We have only 1 hour to set up everything since the students 
come at 8 am. 
The activity lasts until noon and we will invite you to eat lunch after the cleanup. 
 
Dress code: 
If you have a costume or clothing from a Spanish-speaking country, you might want to 
wear it; soccer jerseys, or t-shirts with phrases in Spanish are also great.  
Please don’t wear shirts with names in English  
If possible, try to match the station you signed for (ie., if you signed up for the bank, try 
to dress up (shirt and tie, if possible) so we can look more like a banker J). We have 
some uniform jackets for customs officers and policemen. 
 
Important: 
Please don’t speak English with students.  
They need to obtain 7 stamps in their passports to leave Españolandia. Help them to 
earn their stamps. Study the conversation of your post since students expect that you 
will ask them what they have study (we’ll have those in the boxes at your stations.) 
If there is a big line of students waiting, maintain a short conversation with them so they 
can earn their stamp. However, if you are not too busy, feel free to carry on the 
conversation and ask them about their family, school, likes, etc.  
Help them understand you by using gestures, option such as this or that sentences (ie., 
Do you like reading (gesture for book) or watching movies (gesture for watch)?) and 
facial expressions.  
 
Please be a good ambassador of BYU and respectful to our guests. 
Thank you very much again for your help. 
 


